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Just wanted to say that I think restricting home sizes to fit in with the houses in the
neighbourhood is really important.  I live on Amelia St., where the lots are a good size
and there is one at the bottom of the street, that is "over the top", in relation to the
neighbours and looks ridiculous.  I feel very sorry for the immediate neighbours, who
have now lost considerable light/sunshine on their properties.  (Most of the "size" is
attic.  Completely unncecessary and a real shame.) 
So glad you're dealing with this issue, as this is very unfair to the residents in the
neighbourhood.  

Thanks!
Mary-Anne Draffin
Newmarket


